








01 March 2007
Meconopsis Group meeting March 10th 2007 CANCELLED

Dear member
The Committee regret that the meeting scheduled for March 10th 2007 at the RBGE has had to be cancelled, due to the illness of our main speaker, Dr. Chris Grey-Wilson.
We hope that Chris will soon return to full health and that he will be able to attend a meeting in the near future.
We are trying to arrange a new meeting, with a different speaker, perhaps on April 15th.
I will let you know about this as soon as possible.
I would be grateful if you could email acknowledgement of this as I am trying to ensure that everyone is notified as soon as possible.
Best wishes
Norma

